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(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 12- 2017)

869. Mrs A M Dreyer (DA) to ask the Minister of Police: 

Whether there are any plans in place to construct police stations in the areas of (a) Leondale, (b) Roodekop, (c) Phumula, (d) Rondebult and (e) Buhle Park within the Ekurhuleni Metropolitan Municipality; if not, why not; if so, by what date will each police station be completed?
NW935E
REPLY:

(a) to (e) There are currently no plans to construct new police stations in the Ekurhuleni Metropolitan Municipality. However, taking into consideration the proximity of the above-mentioned areas, they are being serviced by the following police stations in Gauteng:
· Thokoza Police Station;
· Vosloorus Police Station; and
· Dawn Park Police Station.
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